
SPECIAL O’LEARY TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
TO OBTAIN BUDGET INPUT FROM RESIDENTS

MARCH 15, 2019

PRESENT: Mayor Eric Gavin; Deputy Mayor Darren MacKinnon; Councillor Darrel Wood;
and CAO Bev Shaw.

REGRETS: Councillors Joey Dumville, Judy MacIsaac, Kevin Maynard and Valene Gallant.

Mayor Gavin called the meeting to order at 5:10 pm and welcomed Blake Adams
representing the O’Leary Community Sports Centre (rink).

Blake described the rink’s proposed $1.5M project for renovations and retrofits for the
facility’s refrigeration system, dressing rooms, lobby, washrooms, canteen, lighting, paving, and
accessibility with funding from Infrastructure Canada, Hockeyville funds and fundraising.  The
rink board is requesting that the Town pledge $25,000 over a 5 year period.   Council to consider
this request before budget is adopted on March 29th.  

Eric presented an offer from Summerside Chrysler Dodge for the Town to purchase a
2018 Dodge Ram for $35,500.  To have current truck inspected to determine urgency in replacing
it.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm.


